
 

 

 

 
 

May 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carer 
 
We just wanted to thank you again for attending the Information Evening of Wednesday. We hope 
that you found it useful. 
 
As promised here are the slides from the Mrs Aitcheson’s and Mr Thurston’s presentation Transition 
Evening for Parents May 2025.pdf. 
 
For parents/carers who have children with additional needs and wish to speak with Mr Williams 
Assistant Headteacher and SENDCO please use this link https://tinyurl.com/4fb6rr4a. 
 
Have a lovely and restful half term. 
 
Best wishes 
The Transition Team 
 
 

https://countesthorpe-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/dthurston_clcc_college/EdgJ8VNbUz1Hvhv7XQTSohEBwJCyS_wPgWvA1_D4GJuqiA?e=AUOcWK
https://countesthorpe-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/dthurston_clcc_college/EdgJ8VNbUz1Hvhv7XQTSohEBwJCyS_wPgWvA1_D4GJuqiA?e=AUOcWK
https://tinyurl.com/4fb6rr4a

